
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Participant: 
 
Thank you for volunteering to participate in Goin’ Bald for Bucks to raise money for cancer 
research and leading-edge patient care programs at Roswell Park Cancer Institute.  We 
appreciate all donations from sponsors collected between March 1 through April 7, and in 
return for these donations will shave your head to a clipper setting of one inch or have eight 
inches of hair cut.  The shaving of the head is to honor cancer patients who lose their hair due 
to radiation or chemotherapy. If you cut eight inches or more of non-chemically damaged hair, 
it will be donated to Pantene Beautiful Lengths. 
 
The Lewiston-Porter Goin’ Bald for Bucks event will take place at 1:15pm on Friday, April 7, 
at the high school auditorium.  Experienced hairstylists and/or cosmetology students will be 
shaving/cutting the hair of participants. All money will be collected in advance and turned in 
prior to the event.  Donations should be in the form of a check, made payable to Roswell Park 
Alliance Foundation, or made directly online (http://baldforbucks.org/ - register with the 
Lewiston-Porter Team). 
 
Thank you very much for your support. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mackenzie Maddock 
Goin’ Bald for Bucks Coordinator 
 

Please detach at this line and return the permission slip to Mrs. Oddy prior to April 7, 2017. 
 
By signing below you agree to Goin’ Bald for Bucks and the use of your name and photograph 
for promotional purposes.  I hereby waive all claims against Goin’ Bald for Bucks, Roswell Park 
Alliance Foundation, Roswell Park Cancer Institute, and event sponsors for any injury I might 
suffer at this event. 
 
 
 
_________________________________   ________________________________         
Print Name      Participant Signature                                                
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